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Please support HB 2985!   

 

My family has fished Oregon's estuary waters and ocean waters for 2 generations. It 

is extremely important to me that big business fish farms are prohibited from 

exploiting these waters for private profit while destroying the pristine natural resource 

that these waters are. 

 

Protect Oregon's waters from toxic fish farms! 


